




 

Please note that you have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman 
of this decision.  Information about how to make a complaint is available at 
www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or freephone 0800 802 602. 
 
If you wish to discuss this decision with us, please feel free to contact the Buller District 
Council by return email to lgoima@bdc.govt.nz. 
 
Please note that it is our policy to proactively release our responses to official information 
requests where possible. Our response to your request will be published shortly at 
https://bullerdc.govt.nz/district-council/your-council/request-for-official-
information/responses-to-lgoima-requests/  with your personal information removed. 
 
 
Kind regards 

 

Douglas Marshall 
Chief Financial Officer (Contractor) 

Mobile 027 458 4157 | Email Douglas.Marshall@bdc.govt.nz 


